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18th May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As always we want our parents/carers to be involved and have their say in our school 
improvement plan. 
 
We will be holding a parent workshop on School Improvement Planning.  At this workshop 
we will show our draft school improvement plan for next session to seek your views. 
 
This workshop will be on Thursday 31st May at 2pm in the Family Room. 
 
If you are able to join us please complete and return the tear off slip below. 
 
We hope to see you all there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Christine Healey 
Depute Head Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
School Improvement Workshop – Thursday 31st May 2018 2pm. 
 
 

 I will attend the School Improvement Workshop.  Please indicate number attending 
……….. 

 

 I will am unable to attend the Family Focus Group. 
 
 
Name …………………………………………………………………….. Date …………………. 
 
 
Pupil’s Name ………………………………………………………….. Class ………………… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Vision 
In St Luke’s Cluster we nurture every child’s unique God given talents to enable them to flourish in a climate of high expectations, 

innovation and creativity. 
 

Values 
We value love, faith and understanding. 

 
Aims 

To inspire the moral purpose of learning and teaching to unleash potential, raise attainment, promote equity and transform the life 
chances of each and every learner, especially those most in need of support. 
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